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Kent, Richard

From: Katie Andrews <Katie.Andrews@bracknell-forest.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 October 2019 13:49
To: Gatwick Airport
Subject: Application by Gatwick Airport Limited (GAL) - Scoping Consultation 

Your  Ref: TR020005-000008  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Further to your letter dated 3 September 2019 I can confirm that Bracknell Forest Council do 
not have any comments to make.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katie Andrews    
Senior Planning Officer   
Planning    
Place, Planning & Regeneration  
Bracknell Forest Council 
 
Tel: 01344 351142 
Email: Katie.Andrews@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
Web: https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=www.bracknell-
forest.gov.uk&amp;data=02%7C01%7Cgatwickairport%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cc
685db74959648c9ca7108d74d803b13%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C
0%7C637063085449112749&amp;sdata=tuQ4olvxlSFrgql2NVLiBelbzKvFgBy%2FKWbN3i7AK
Ms%3D&amp;reserved=0 
 
 
**************************************************************************
******* 
 
This e-mail will be read by employees of the Council and all personal information will be dealt 
with in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation May 2018 and subsequent 
data protection laws. The views expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and not 
necessarily the views or opinions of Bracknell Forest Council. 
 
 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of 
the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error 
please notify the system manager.  Email: mail.administrator@bracknell-forest.gov.uk  
 
This footnote also confirms that this e-mail has been scanned for the presence of computer 
viruses. Although the Council has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments 
are virus free we advise that in keeping with good ICT practice the recipients should confirm 
this for themselves. 
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